
 

 

  THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC                  

 
“Shoulder to Shoulder” 

  President: Terry Carter   Vice President: Rob Burt                 
  Secretary: Colin James   Treasurer Darryl Edwards  Registrar: Ted Wedmaier 
  Executive Officer Electrical: Darryl Edwards 
 
  Committee: John Humphries; Roger Overell; Brian Parker;  
           Ian Ross; Dave Wernowski 
   
                   Membership fees $35 for 1 year – daily fees $2 plus $3.00 lunch 
                                 Open Tuesday, Thursday 9am-3pm – Saturday 9am-2pm 
 
 

 
PRESIDENT NOTES 

My Thanks to all Members who have contributed much to the Shed in the last month, we have 
made many gains and developed new projects and much fellowship. 

Thanks also to Ron and Julie Banks for the Sailing project now completed and sailing! 
This Wednesday we host 9 Sheds at our Shed for a district Meeting with Graham Curnow and 
John Greatrex from the State Committee.Members are welcome to attend please advise Terry. 

Thanks to Bruce Casos and staff for their continued support. 
The new web site is up and running and has already attracted members and a donation of $236 

from TAE Amberley. 
We now have a garden at the entry thanks to Kevin and his team and a new sign is ordered for 

the front gate. 
We have approved new mesh gates for the shed and will make it more secure and safe for our 

equipment. 
 

                                                  
 

BUNNINGS WEST IPSWICH BBQ 

 31ST JULY-21ST AUGUST-18TH SEPTEMBER 

 

WE WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

 

JOIN THE COMMITTEE IN 2015-2016 

AGM 7TH JULY 2015  

 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
 
Ph Contact The Shed 0455924784 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining street 
Bundamba 4304 

ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com
web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.comweb
mailto:ipswichmensshed@hotmail.comweb


 

 
 

 

 



 

ANZAC DAY 2015 

 

 
 

Members March on ANZAC DAY 2015 and cook breakfast AS WELL! 
 
 
 
 



 

LAUNCH OF LULUBELLE  

 

 

 
 
 
 

My eternal gratitude to Men's Shed Ipswich for the support, 
encouragement and hard work provided to complete this "labour of 
love". Well done gentlemen! Ron and Julie Banks. 
 
We have I feel in this venture captured the essence of Men's Shed's , 
where guys come together side by side , shoulder to Shoulder to the 
benefit of others and themselves. You have been an inspiration to us all 
and we will continue to support you through this time of your lives, 
regards Terry 



 

Ipswich poppies to decorate graves of our 

fallen in Europe 

 
HUNDREDS of poppies created in a call to arms by Ipswich volunteers for the ANZAC centenary will decorate 

the graves of our fallen Diggers buried in Europe in the First World War. 

A group of seven members of the Bundamba ANZAC Observance Committee are on their way to Europe on a 

self-funded, three week tour to visit the war graves on behalf of the city. 

Meanwhile, Ipswich Library was blown away by the support for its Poppy a Day project. 

Setting the ambitious target of 1560 poppies for ANZAC Day, to represent the number of days Australians 

fought during World War I, volunteers created more than 2500 poppies for the project. 

The Ipswich Men's Shed embellished 150 of the poppies, adding small wooden crosses, which the 

Bundamba contingent will use to decorate the graves of Ipswich soldiers overseas. 

Bundamba ANZAC Observance Committee chairman Brad Strong said the group would visit the graves of the 

fallen, recognised on the Bundamba honour stone, taking them through towns in Belgium and France. 

The group will visit various war sites in London, including the new bomber command memorial and the 

imperial war museum, lead a wreath laying ceremony at Menin Gate, Ieper and Tyne Cot in Belgium, 

Fromelles, Pozieres, Bullecourt, and the Australian National Monument at Villiers Bretonneau in France and 

Gallipoli in Turkey. 

The group will also visit Changi POW camp and Kranji War Cemetery in Singapore along with Hell Fire Pass, 

Bridge on the River Kwai and Kanchanaburi War Cemetery in Thailand. 

"The idea was that we wanted to find the graves of all the lads on the Bundamba monument that didn't come 

home," Mr Strong said. 

"We're taking a flask of dirt from the memorial park and we're sprinkling a bit on each grave because the 

reality is, perhaps, no-one has ever visited them in 100 years. They are all located in Belgium and France. At 

that time parents had no chance of ever going to see them and it's quite possible no-one has ever been to 

their grave. 

"Because we are going there, we are also going to locate as many Ipswich lads as we can and put one of 

those crosses on each of them." 

 



 

DONATION FROM TAE 

Col Ambler 

        TAE  
 

 

Supervisor of Repair, 

Welding,Inspection,Machine 

Shop, SEM and AVB 

P    07 53613422   

M   0429631649 

E    col.ambler@tae.com.au 

W  www.tae.com.au 
      www.facebook.com/TAE.Australia 

 

Hangar 71, Aviation Street  
PO Box 133 

RAAF Base Amberley QLD 4306  
AUSTRALIA 

TAE GT organise a company BBQ it’s a gold coin donation with the proceeds 
going to a charity of our choice. I chose the Ipswich men's shed because I think 
it is a great idea for the guys in and out retirement.  
Regards Col  

 
As Australia‟s leading military turbine engine MRO operation, we have demonstrated success in managing 

military propulsion systems for many years across all elements of the program. We have an in-depth 

knowledge of military operating environments and we know how to work under performance-based contracts. 

To ensure your on-time performance is the best it can be, we deliver an end-to-end engineering, repair and 

manufacturing capability that is second to none in our region. 

Our commitment to quality work and excellent service has resulted in many awards over the past decade. 

These include the prestigious Defence Contractor of the Year award and recognition by the RAAF as 

Australia‟s No 1 military turbine engine through-life-support provider. 

Our one-stop overhaul and repair shop for fast jet gas turbine engines features: 

 Climate controlled workshops 

 computer controlled engine and component test capabilities 

 comprehensive NDT capabilities 

 balancing and bearing clean room capabilities 

 engine parts repair and reclamation. 

 

mailto:col.ambler@tae.com.au
http://www.tae.com.au/
http://www.facebook.com/TAE.Australia


 

 

 
 

Australian Men’s Shed Association   
 

  

6th National Conference 

REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN! 

To be held within the Civic Precinct Newcastle, Keynote Speakers will include the Hon Jeff Kennett 

AC, Professor Barry Golding (AMSA Patron, Federation University Ballarat), Hugh Mackay (Social 

Commentator), Barry Cassidy (media identity) 

To complete your registration and book accommodation visit: 

https://www.dcconferences.com.au/mensshed2015/index.asp?id=23&pagetype=regist

ration  

To view the promotional video visit: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GeGTm0n4BLU 

For further information email: amsa2015@dcconferences.com.au 

  

 

  

  CBH Group Grants Programme   
 

  

The CBH Group, Australia‟s largest co-operative and a leader in the Australian grain industry, 

is owned and controlled by around 4,200 Western Australian grain growers. Each year, 

through the CBH Group‟s Harvest Mass Management Scheme, forfeited grain from overloaded 

trucks is sold by CBH and the resulting funds are donated to various charities. CBH staff can 

then nominate the organisations they would like CBH to support. 

In 2015 The Australian Men‟s Shed Association was selected to receive $43,000 for a Grants 

Programme for Men‟s Sheds that must be based in the Western Australia grain growing 

region. 

Eligible Men‟s Sheds can apply for up to $2,500 for items and services such as tools, 

equipment, improvements to facilities, health, training, promotional and fundraising activities, 

materials for a community project, subsidies to attend the 2015 6th National Men‟s Shed 

  

http://login.visionscapedirect.com.au/t/i-l-jlmihd-yhdilyuil-i/
http://login.visionscapedirect.com.au/t/i-l-jlmihd-yhdilyuil-i/
http://login.visionscapedirect.com.au/t/i-l-jlmihd-yhdilyuil-d/
mailto:amsa2015@dcconferences.com.au


 

Conference, Newcastle NSW. 

The Grant Programme will open on Monday 25 May 2015 and close Friday 19 June 2015.  

All documentation will be available on the AMSA website www.mensshed.org. For all 

enquiries email: liz@mensshed.net 
 

  

 

AMSA is Moving Office 

From Monday 25th- Friday 29 May AMSA staff will be relocating to new office premises at 66 

King Street Newcastle NSW 2300. 

During this time we expect some services may be affected but we will endeavour to make the 

transition with the minimum of impact. 

The 1300 number will be operational during this time but while IT services are transferred there 

may be some delay in email response. 

Our current telephone and email contacts will not change. 

The new location offers more space compared to our current cramped conditions and will also 

provide the Association with an excellent profile in the Newcastle CBD. 

 

 

Donatelife   
 

 

On 5 August 2015 at Brookfield Showground Brisbane, AMSA will be celebrating DonateLife 

Week with „The Men‟s Shed “Donate Life” Expo‟ –„Have a Heart to Heart about your Spare Parts‟-

supporting a DonateLife promotion including guest speakers, an organ and tissue donor register, 

BBQ and a „Spanner in the Works?‟ men‟s health check programme. 

The Host Shed for the event is Shed West Kenmore and Men‟s Sheds from the area will be 

invited to set up a display under marquee and around the hall to showcase their shed and 

activities. 

All AMSA members have now been sent a DonateLife merchandise pack and we encourage 

Men‟s Sheds to make the material available to shed members and their families and to also 

consider undertaking an activity to promote this important initiative. 

We are also requesting that all members contact gary@mensshed.net to register any event 

that they are planning, if you are seeking assistance, resources or further information.  Additional 

resources are available on the AMSA website www.mensshed.org under the Health tab. 

 

http://login.visionscapedirect.com.au/t/i-l-jlmihd-yhdilyuil-h/
mailto:liz@mensshed.net
mailto:gary@mensshed.net
http://login.visionscapedirect.com.au/t/i-l-jlmihd-yhdilyuil-k/


 

NEW ARRIVALS 
 

 
NEW FLAGS THANKS TO CR BRUCE CASOS 

 
 

BARRY BUILDS A ROCKING CHAIR---- NEW MEMBER BOBINA ARTS 

 

 

 

 



 

 

WE NEED MORE PROJECTS  SO CONTACT YOUR 

FRIENDS AND GROUPS ! 

 
THANKS RON BOPF 

 
SALVOS TROLLEYS 

 

 

SEE YOU AT THE SHED 

 

 

ORDER YOUR SHED GREEN SHIRT  

NOW! 

 SEE TERRY 

 

$35 OR $40 WITH POCKET 

 

 



 

 

Management Committee - Office Bearers Duties 

The President is the Leader of the “Shed” Management and chairs the management 

committee meetings. The President is required to chair all meetings he attends. If the President 

cannot attend a meeting for any given reason, The Vice President or another member of the 

management committee can be nominated as chair.  

The President will also.  

 Represent the “Shed” and the management committee in all required occasions. 

 Be the first point of contact for the “Shed” 

 Attend all “Shed” operational days, other functions, fundraisers and or promotional 

events or arrange for a stand in committee member to be present in his absence. 

 Organize and oversee the day to day running of the “Shed” 

 Greet and welcome all new and prospective members and any visitors to the “Shed” 

 Plan and update and oversee the “Shed Boss” roster. 

 Organize and oversee functions, fundraisers, and promotional events to ensure they 

have the required manning and supplies. 

 Prepare and present a presidents report for newsletters and the AGM 

 Call regular committee meetings and special general meetings as required. 

The Vice President is the assistant to the president and deputizes for him as and when 

required.   

 

The Secretary is primarily responsible for managing the records of the “Shed”.  

The Secretary will also: 

 Take and keep minutes of all meetings. 

 Keep the register of members and produce membership cards. 

 Convene special general meetings and provide appropriate notice to members  

 Arrange all meeting venues and prepare agendas 

 Coordinate any correspondence or reports to be presented at meetings 

 Circulate the minutes of meetings to members of the management committee and/or the 

general membership as required. 

 Complete any actions arising from meetings that require correspondence 

 Receive all Shed correspondence and bring urgent matters to the attention of the 

President or Treasurer if necessary. 

The Treasurer is responsible for the financial management of the “Shed”.  

The Treasurer will: 

 Keep and maintain an asset register for the “Shed” 

 Manage the petty cash balance and ensure the petty cash book is kept up-to-date 

 Keep all documentation for payments made including receipts, invoices and statements 



 

 Keep and maintain the “Shed’s” deposit and cheque books 

 Ensure that all non-petty cash payments are approved or ratified by the management 

committee and that they are recorded in the minutes 

 Keep all financial records. 

 Keep either a receipt book of consecutively numbered receipts, or computer system 

records of them. 

Committee men will attend management committee meetings and take part in the discussions 

and decisions of the “Shed”.  Committee men may also from time to time be delegated a task 

by the committee. 

Communication is the key! 

To ensure the smooth and efficient running of the “Shed” all management 

committee members must be contactable by e-mail or phone and must 

respond to requests promptly. 

 

 
GOODNA POLICE DONATED TOOLS TO THE SHED 

SPRINGFIELD POLICE ALSO DONATED 5 BIKES 

 

JOHN FRAMES BOB’S PAINTING 

FOR PRESENTATION TO JO-ANN MILLER 


